*"" Home Alone for Christmas? %

A Stirling village solution:
Join us on
25 December 2024 at
Stirling Community Centre from
1:00 - 4:00 P.M.

As community members,
we do not want anyone in Stirling
to spend Christmas day alone.

If you are planning on coming on
Christmas day, please call
John at 403-929-5253

So we can plan the food.
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